
 

 
A SAFETY AWARENESS MESSAGE FOR NGV OPERATORS 

Have your CNG Cylinders 
reached their end of life 
(EOL) date? 
The Federal Department of Transportation Standard 
No. 304 requires a label on each CNG cylinder stating 
that the cylinder shall not be used after the end of life 
date as recommended by the 
manufacturer. 

 
 

The National Fire Protection Association’s NFPA 
52 document requires that this EOL date 
should also be displayed in the engine com- 
partment and at the fueling connection of each 
vehicle. 

 
FMVSS 304 also requires that the cylinder 
manufacturer’s name, address and telephone 
number be on each cylinder. If there are any 
questions about proper decommissioning for 
the cylinders you can contact the 
manufacturer. 

 
 
 

 

  


